
 
 

 
 
 

FNBFA Statement on social media - June 27, 2022 
 

Abrupt elimination of the NB-EI Connect program 
 

 

 

The abrupt elimination of the NB-EI Connect program is very disappointing, especially 

since the New Brunswick government does not seem to be planning at the same time to 

replace it with another financial assistance program. Consequently, the FNBFA denounces 

the pernicious effects that the closing of the program in question could have on access to 

post-secondary education, on the supposed GNB’s desire to have public universities 

increase enrollment and on academic success. 

 
 

About the FNBFA:  

 

The Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations represents the interests of 

professors, contract academic staff, professional librarians and researchers at New 

Brunswick's four public universities. It advocates the advancement of the standards of 

their profession and seeks to improve the quality of higher education in the province. 

 

Hector Guy Adégbidi is the President of the federation. 
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